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Dear Dr. Manuel:

This office joins the nation once again in celebrating Attention Deficit-Hyperactivity
Disorder (ADHD) Awareness Week Celebration from October 13 to October 19, 2024.

Last year, we have made a significant contribution to the ADHD Awareness Week-long
Celebration through Online Talent Festival for ADHD. This activity is one among the
different strategies of the PSWDO in providing inclusive and equitable services to persons
with disabilities under Project EASE (Educational Assistance and other Auxiliary
Services towards PWD Empowerment).

In view of the above, may we invite SPED learners diagnosed of ADHD to join the online
talent festival to showcase their skills and talent.

Mechanics and guidelines:

Participants must be diagnosed of ADHD.
Each participant shall prepare a 3-minute video clip of his/her talent and submit to
PSWDO before October 31, 2024.

» Submitted videoclip will be posted online via Facebook on November 04 to
November 22, 2024 to for a three-week online voting.
Candidates must not have joined the same activity in the past two years.
Winners will be announced on the 29" of November during the Culminating Activity
of National Children’s Month Celebration 2024 at the Carlos M. Padilla Convention
Center.

We envision a sustained partnership with you.

Respectfully yours,

ELINA C.éRAHADA. RSW
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